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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 will be going to see Year 10’s theatre in education performance on cyber bullying on the morning 
of Thursday 15th December at Tarporley High School.  
 
Year 10 are also going to lead a carousel of work shop activities based on the topic to really engage Year 
6 in thinking about this subject. It promises to be an educational and interesting morning. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.10am and returning for 12.00pm. We ask that your child comes to school 
dressed in school uniform.  
 
The cost for the trip is £3. Payment can be made via SchoolMoney; making payment via this method 
also gives your permission for your child to take part in this trip. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Miss Hickson and Mrs Badger 
                                                                                                         
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
 
Year 6 trip: Cyber bullying performance - 15th December 2016 
 
I give permission for my child  ..........................................   to accompany the class to Tarporley High 
School. 

 
 

Signed   ................................................................          Date   ......................... 


